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Young Artists Brighten Up Tattenham Corner Station
Passengers  at  Tattenham Corner station will  soon be welcomed by a  brand-new display of  artwork,  thanks to  a  creative
collaboration between local students and The Arts Society Epsom.

Led by Carol Skelton, Arts Coordinator, Year 6 students from Epsom Downs Community School have explored block printing and
etching on polystyrene sheets to create Greek vase designs inspired by renowned printmaker Patrick Caulfield’s Pottery 1969.

The project has been supported by The Arts Society Epsom, with Angie Child, Head of Young Arts Volunteering, overseeing the
initiative. It follows the launch of a permanent art display at Epsom Station in October 2024, created by students from Nescot
College of Technology.

Part of the national Art@TheStation initiative, the project is backed by The Arts Society’s head office in London and funded by
Southern Railway. The goal is to showcase local primary school artwork, bringing creativity into public spaces and enriching the
experience of travelers passing through the station.

Next time you’re at Tattenham Corner station, take a moment to admire the talent and creativity of these young artists!
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